Responses to Comments Received
Federal Register Notice on Solicitation for Applications for Medicare Prescription Drug
Plan 2016 Contracts

CMS received one comment on the July 11, 2014 notice on the Solicitation for Applications for
Medicare Prescription Drug Plan 2016 Contracts. The commenter was a Part D sponsor.
However, the comments submitted were related to the Part C application and not the Part D
application, therefore, CMS has no response to the comment as part of the package for this
collection.



